
Year 4 Peek at the Week 
Friday 12th July 2024 

Our Learning 

This week, in science, we started began our new unit 
on sound.  

In PSHRE, we learnt about some of the changes that 
happen to our bodies when we go through stages of 
puberty. 

In maths, we explored the characteristics of poly-
gons and learnt about the lines of symmetry.  

In English, we continued looking at different shapes 
in the text in more detail e.g.  subheadings, eating 
out, landmarks, natural features of Sicily.  

 

Next week, in science, we will be exploring how sound 
travels. 

In maths, we will start a new topic on Statistics . We 
will learn how to interpret  chart and draw line 
graphs.  

In English, we will be creating our own holiday bro-
chure on a  country or city in Europe. We will include 
persuasive language and features of  leaflets! 

Important Dates /Reminders 

17.07.24: Sports Day. Wear the cor-
rect PE kit. 

25.07.24: End of term (half day– fin-
ish at 12pm). 

Wednesdays: Wear the correct PE 
uniform. 

Fridays: No homework set for the 
rest of term. 

Please could chn bring in a strong 
carrier bag by Friday  19th July in 
order to start taking books home. 

Year 4 Gallery:  

 

             Child of the week 

4 Redgrave: Tayla  4 Simmonds: Taha   4 Farah:  Marcus 

Remember to read 3 times a week and practise your timetables on Rockstar 
Maths. 

Contact us: year4@prioryschool.com     01628 600300 

PSHRE Focus: Changing Me: In PSHRE this term, we will be completing our ‘Changing Me’ unit. This in-

cludes understanding that everyone is unique and that some of our personal characteristics come from our 
parents. We will explore the responsibilities of parenthood and understand that this is a choice we make 

when we are adults. We will learn how the body changes through puberty and that menstruation is a natu-
ral part of the process for girls. Finally, we will begin to think about transition and preparing for Year 5.


